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School Trips Payments/Permissions 
Year 1 
Barnes Wetlands Centre Thursday 22nd June, please 
complete permission and payment by the 9th June via 
SCOPAY. Packed lunch required from home (unless you 
have pre-booked a school provided one).  
 

Year 2 
Honey Bee Apiary trip has changed to Thursday 29th June. 
Please complete permission by the 9th June via SCOPAY. 
Packed lunch required from home.  
 

Year 3 
Marble Hill House on Friday 23rd June. Please login to 
SCOPAY to complete the permission slips. A packed lunch 
from home is required for this trip please.  
 

Year 6 
Cinema and Bowling on 19th July, please login to SCOPAY 
to complete the permission slip ASAP, a packed lunch from 
home is required. Please note, children will arrive back to 
school at the later time of 16:00 - 16:15. 
 

Swimming Gala (Juniors Y3, 4, 5 & 6) 
Monday 19th June at Teddington Pool. Please complete the 
permission and payment in your child’s SCOPAY account 
by the 12th June. Please provide your child with a packed 
lunch, this will be eaten upon their return to school.  

 
Swimming Lessons (Y2, 3 & 4) 
Daily, between 10th - 14th July at Lady Eleanor Hollis School. 
Coach costs to be shared shortly. 
 
__________________________________________________ 

Y5 Secondary School Taster Day at 
Twickenham School, Monday 26th June  
Year 5 have been given the opportunity to go to 
Twickenham School for a whole day of lessons including 
PE, Drama and Geography.  It will give the children a 
chance to experience what a day at secondary school will 
be like and help to prepare them for when they move on 
from Bishop Perrin. 
Please send your child in wearing their PE kit and provide 
them with a snack and packed lunch. 
Many thanks, Miss Sweeney 
 
___________________________________________________ 

School Calendar  
The School Calendar can be found on our website. 

Attendance 
The previous week’s attendance; 

CLASS % 

Friendship 96.67 

Endurance 95.86 

Peace 94.67 

Forgiveness 90.67 

Reverence 96.33 

Service 96.00 

Justice 91.47 
 
 
 
 

Celebration Worship 
For hard work, great improvement or good behaviour  

CLASS  

Friendship Whole Class 

Endurance Ardeshir 

Peace Harleen 

Forgiveness Yash 

Reverence Isabella 

Service Jessica 

Justice Liem 
 

 
___________________________________________________ 

Y5 – Visit to the Orange Tree Theatre 
On Tuesday afternoon, Year 5 will be visiting the Orange 
Tree Theatre to watch a production of Shakespeare’s ‘As 
You Like It’. They will be travelling there and back by train. 
They are due back at school at between 3.45-4.00pm. 
They will be dismissed by Mrs Lawton from the school 
foyer. If your child has permission to walk home from 
school, they will be allowed to walk home as usual, unless 
you have informed us otherwise. 
 
_____________________________________________ 

School Association News 
The School Association Newsletter has been attached as a 
separate file within this email. This includes important 
upcoming MUFTI dates. 
 
___________________________________________________ 

Chickenpox  
We have had a few more cases of Chickenpox in school, 
please keep an eye out for any symptoms. If your child 
does contract Chickenpox they will need to stay at home 
until the spots have all scabbed over. 
 
_ 
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Borough Sports 
Well done to everyone who competed in the Richmond 
Primary School Borough Sports on Wednesday. Bishop 
Perrin were extremely happy and proud to come away as 
winners within the Small Schools’ category! 
 

 
 

 
 
_____________________________________________________ 

Bee-lieve 10Km Charity Run 
There are some staff and parents who are running in the 
Woking 10k on Sunday 25th June to help raise money for 
Bee-lieve, which is a small local charity that supports 
schools with developing wellbeing and good mental health 
for both children and staff. We have been getting some 
direct support from them for a few years now and they are 
looking to raise as much money with getting people to run 
and sky dive (no thank you!). We, very sensibly, have just 
decided to run rather than throw ourselves out of a plane, so 
if you would like to sponsor the BP contingent (11 of us), 
please click through on this link to make your donation and 
feel free to share with any family and friends who might like 
to sponsor us. 
Bee-Lieve Foundation - Donate now (cafonline.org)  
 

Governor Meeting Highlights 
A Full Governing Board meeting took place on Wednesday 
7th June and during the meeting the Governors were 
delighted to hear the positive feedback from some recent 
reviews conducted by Local Authority Advisors looking at 
both Special Educational Needs and Early Years. For both 
reviews, the advisors were able to identify lots of strengths 
in the practice of the school and have given some feedback 
on areas for the school to keep focusing on and improving. 
Miss McAvoy, who is the school’s Inclusion and EYFS 
Leader, shared with the Governors all the work she has 
been undertaking this academic year and they thanked her 
for her leadership in both roles. The Governors were very 
impressed to hear that all thirty children from Year 5 had 
been able to enjoy the school journey to the Isle of Wight 
and May and were thankful to the school staff who gave up 
their time to take the children. During the meeting the 
Governors spoke about the new school website and how 
much easier was to navigate and find information for 
parents. The Governors were grateful to all the staff who 
had worked on developing the new website. Lastly the 
Governors were delighted to hear the news that day that 
Bishop Perrin School had won the Small Schools’ element 
of Borough Sports at St Mary’s University and congratulated 
all the children who represented the school. The meeting 
closed with a prayer by Father David. 
 

_____________________________________________________ 

Extension of Free School Meals Survey 
The Government are extending free school meals to every 
London primary school pupil for the 2023/2024 academic 
year, including children in Years 3,4,5 & 6. Whilst most of 
the project is funded there are some implications for schools 
to consider and plan for; cooking space, cutlery, crockery, 
cooking equipment etc. To help us with our planning, we 
would be keen to find out how many children are likely to 
utilise the free school meal provision next academic year. 
Please note by replying you are not committing to having a 
free school meal from September 2023, this information 
gathering is simply helping us to understand provisional 
numbers and plan accordingly. 
Please respond via the google link if your child is 
currently in Y2 - Y5 only. Please reply by 23rd June. 
https://forms.gle/Sb3ymuULNLn8qscB9  
 
_____________________________________________________ 

Peter Cowley’s Online Safety 
Resources 
Many of you were able to listen to Mr Cowley’s online safety 
presentation at our Open School Morning on Thursday 25th 
May, with lots of you saying how informative and useful it 
was in the feedback you shared with us. Mr Cowley has 
sent though a link to his resources for you to access if you 
weren’t able to scan his QR code at his presentation. Please 
click on the following link: bit.ly/bpparents The resources will 
also be uploaded to the school website. 
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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be reported to 
the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James 
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